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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1

Men's Breakfast
8:00am - 9:00am

2

Sunday AM Worship
9:00am - 10:15am

Sunday AM Bible
Study
10:15am - 11:00am

Sunday PM Worship

Teen LifeGroup
5:30pm - 7:30pm
This is our Sunday
night small group. It
typically meets in the
home of a Fairlane
member, where we
enjoy a time of
fellowship, fun, food,
and a devotional.

3 4 5

Wednesday Evening
Service
6:30pm - 7:30pm

6 7 8

9

Sunday AM Worship
9:00am - 10:15am

Sunday AM Bible
Study
10:15am - 11:00am

Sunday PM Worship

Camp Joy
5:00pm - 5:00pm
Church camp in
Bedford County. This
week is overseen and
run by Southside
Church of Christ.

Teen LifeGroup
5:30pm - 7:30pm
This is our Sunday
night small group. It
typically meets in the
home of a Fairlane
member, where we
enjoy a time of
fellowship, fun, food,
and a devotional.

10

Camp Joy
5:00pm - 5:00pm
Church camp in
Bedford County. This
week is overseen and
run by Southside
Church of Christ.

11

Camp Joy
5:00pm - 5:00pm
Church camp in
Bedford County. This
week is overseen and
run by Southside
Church of Christ.

12

Camp Joy
5:00pm - 5:00pm
Church camp in
Bedford County. This
week is overseen and
run by Southside
Church of Christ.

Wednesday Evening
Service
6:30pm - 7:30pm

Family Devo
6:30pm - 7:30pm

13 14

Corn Hole
Tournament
3:00pm - 8:00pm

Drive-In Movie
8:00pm - 10:00pm

15

16 17 18 19 20 21 22
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Sunday AM Worship
9:00am - 10:15am

Sunday AM Bible
Study
10:15am - 11:00am

Sunday PM Worship

Teen LifeGroup
5:30pm - 7:30pm
This is our Sunday
night small group. It
typically meets in the
home of a Fairlane
member, where we
enjoy a time of
fellowship, fun, food,
and a devotional.

Service Week
8:00am - 12:00pm

Service Week
8:00am - 12:00pm

Service Week
8:00am - 12:00pm

Wednesday Evening
Service
6:30pm - 7:30pm

Singing Night
6:30pm - 7:30pm

Back to School Trip
8:00am - 8:00pm

Back to School Trip
8:00am - 8:00pm

23

Back to School Trip
8:00am - 8:00pm

Sunday AM Worship
9:00am - 10:15am

Sunday AM Bible
Study
10:15am - 11:00am

Sunday PM Worship

24 25 26

Wednesday Evening
Service
6:30pm - 7:30pm

27 28 29

Canoe & Kayak Trip
8:00am - 12:00pm

30

Sunday AM Worship
9:00am - 10:15am

Sunday AM Bible
Study
10:15am - 11:00am

Sunday PM Worship

Teen LifeGroup
(Intern Send Off)
5:30pm - 7:30pm
This is our Sunday
night small group. It
typically meets in the
home of a Fairlane
member, where we
enjoy a time of
fellowship, fun, food,
and a devotional.

31

Category Key
Children's Ministry

Men's Ministry
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Worship Assemblies

Youth Ministry
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